
At The Cowboy 
there’s no measure 
to how much we 
value your safety

Acres and acres of event space – 
perfect for social distancing for your large groups! 
Spreading out comes naturally in the West. Cowboys have been giving each other plenty of space since long 
before it was a CDC recommendation. The Museum offers a vast amount of indoor and outdoor space. Let 
our team help you with creative ways to distance guests, setups and event activities. Space capacities will be 
based on current CDC guidelines at the time of your event.

Guest list bigger than the room?
Online streaming of special moments can help bring an audience together around a unified message. Let us 
use the best in audio-visual technology to bring your message to people onsite and through live streaming 
and bring anyone to your event with video conferencing. 

Measures we’re taking to protect you and your guests.
Cowboys have often covered their faces to protect themselves. Our staff is wearing coverings for your 
protection. Masks are recommended (but not required) for guests where safe and age-appropriate.
Cattle trails were known to be dirty ‘n dusty, but not the Museum! We have increased cleaning and sanitizing 
of all common areas, including tables and chairs after every use.

An ounce of prevention is worth a pound of cure.
While cowboys don’t always have the opportunity to keep up with personal hygiene while hard at work, here 
at The Cowboy we’ve made it easy. Hand-sterilization stations have been placed throughout the Museum, 
and handwashing reminders have been posted in all restrooms.

Meet with the team in person or virtually.
Cowboys love a hardy handshake, but a tip of the hat or other non-contact methods of greeting are the 
order of the day (and still very cowboy-like). Our team is happy to meet in person or virtually to assist in 
coordinating your logistics.

To reserve space or discuss your upcoming event, please contact:

Lydia Hopkins 
(405) 478-2250 ext. 256 
lhopkins@nationalcowboymuseum.org 

Charlene Ferris 
(405) 478-2250 ext. 254 
cferris@nationalcowboymuseum.org


